EXPERIENCE ON P.M.C ONLINE MEETING

My name is Cinthy Dilgence from Bishop Perlo Centre in the Catholic Diocese of Murang'a in Kenya. I would like to take this golden opportunity to share my experience from the online meeting for all the English speaking countries in Africa about the pontifical missionary childhood.

First I was inspired on hearing how other **P.M.C** members were helping vulnerable children in the world and serving God.

From the zoom meeting I learnt a lot concerning the **P.M.C**. One of them is that I am called to share my giftedness—with the less privileged children. In our society it is also my responsibility to help in cleaning the church and try to be pure in heart, mind and body. I should try to be pure in body because my body is sacred and the temple of the Holy Spirit. I should also obey my elders and parents.

I would love to encourage my fellow. **P.M.C** members to join hands and build the spirit of living our charisma which is children helping children through prayer, sacrifice and charitable acts. We should also be prayerful so that the almighty God will grant us His mercy, peace and protection. We should also be faithful and ask God to help us overcome this pandemic. May God bless you and protect you wherever you are as we forge ahead in this journey of living our missionary spirit. As I conclude I invite other children from all over the world to be little friends of Jesus.

Thank you and God bless you.